
APPRENTICESHIP AND TRAINING COUNCIL 

COLLEGE LIAISON OFFICE 

P.O. Box 356 
Devonshire 4 
Bermuda 

Mr. Rene Gonthier, Director 
Ecole Technique Ste-Croix 
Rue de Chasseron 17 
1450 Ste-Croix 
Switzerland 

Dear Sir, 

26th November 1984 

Telephone: 2- I 60 I 

In the I.V.T.O booklet I have, it gives some instructions, e.g., 
"Competitors must be enrolled six months before the start of a competition" 
but does not state with whom one enrolls competitors. 

To answer further questions, should I address them to you, or 
should I be corresponding with Takeo Ishil or Yoshikazu Furuya, in Japan? 

We are seriously contemplating entering contestants in three areas 
in Electronics, Cooking and Waiting, and would like as much information as 
possible about the next competition in Japan, and about the competitions in 
general. Any information would be appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

George Henderson, 
Secretary 


